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Our Ref CSHNJS 

26 March 2010 

Planning and Public Protection Team 
London Borough of Camden 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1 H 8ND 

Dear Sirs 

RE PROPOSED LOFT CONVERSION AT - 

19h B O S C A  E N S H  TOVV CNDCN NVV5 lEE 

We write to inform you that we intend to carry out a loft conversion at the above address, which 
involves creating one bedroom, using Velux roof windows. One to the front and one to the rear 
elevation. 

We enclose a copy of the drawings for your reference. 

Please accept this as a legal 21 day notice. 

Many thanks 

Yours faithfully 

C S Hambleton 
Director 
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